
​My Dreams, My Future, My Choice Above The
Influence Contest Winners Announced 

The Fountain Hills Coalition is excited to
share our outstanding middle school
finalists who placed in this year's Above
The Influence Poster Contest. This year
posters submitted from students in grades
6-8 were judged and cash prizes awarded
at each grade level: Honorable Mention,
3rd place ($50), 2nd place ($100) and 1st
place ($200). First place posters are
featured as pizza box toppers at Papa
Murphy's Pizza.

6th Grade:
1st place: Abigail Manzanares (top photo)
2nd place- Jake Goodman
3rd place- Estrella Becerra
Honorable Mention -Matthew
Wasielewski, Alexander Brownstein,
Lorraine Shipman

7th Grade:
1st place - Maddox Lagiglia (middle
photo)
2nd place- Bailey Chaten
3rd place- Zya Bonnenfant
Honorable Mention- Jacquelyn Ahearn,
Makenzie Anaya, Kennedy Boettcher

8th Grade:
1st place- Olivia Melloy (third photo)
2nd place- Jasmine Pycha
3rd place- Katelyn Delker
Honorable Mention- Erin Hooley,
Maggie Lucas, Isabella Monline-Batty,
Lina Tan, Alden Vyes

​The coalition is grateful to the Verne C.
Johnson Family Foundation for its
continuous support sponsoring the Above
The Influence Poster Contest every year.



Special thanks to Kimberly Ross, FHMS
Art teacher and all of the Academic
Strategy teachers for their support in this
year's contest. Thanks also to Papa
Murphy's for showcasing our talented
first place winners in the community with
every pizza purchased.  

Click HERE to see all this years finalist
artwork!

Thank You Spotlight!
​The Fountain Hills Coalition received a $500 grant from the Fountain Hills
Community Foundation to help support Above That and Above That 2 Clubs at the
high school and middle school! The students in our community will benefit from the
generous donation. 

Don't Forget to Follow Us
on Facebook and

Instagram For More
Information!

The Fountain Hills Coalition will be
continuously posting on both our social
media platforms to give you current
updates, webinar information, fun family
activities and more!

Be sure to follow us on Facebook at
Fountain Hills Coalition and Instagram at
@fhabovethat

https://fhcoalition.org/what-we-do/



